
 

 

 

 

 

December 1, 2020 

 

Dear Westwood Collegiate Community, 

 

As we move closer to the holidays, we would like to thank you for your 
sustained effort in following Public Health direction during the last few 
months. Since August, we have had to make flexible plans to not only 
provide our community with high quality education in Academics, 
Athletics, and The Arts, but to be mindful of so many new safety 
procedures. 

Even though the holidays will look a lot different this year, we hope that 
they bring rest, relaxation and happiness to you and your loved ones. 

 

Looking forward to a happy and healthy New Year, 

Your Westwood Collegiate Administration, 

 

                                         

           

                     Kevin Dueck        Sarah James          Leah Jones 


